
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PA Report for September/October; Submitted by Division 10 SO-
PA and FSO-PA Flotilla 10-01. 
 

1. Flotilla 10-01 did not participate in Hampstead Spotfest .  Reason was lack of 
Support this Date; but the event also encountered detrimental Weather thus 
low attendance. 

2. PA event for Riverfest lead by Flotilla 10-06 was cancelled due to Hurricane 
Mathew. 

3. NC Holiday Flotilla at Wrightsville Beach will be the next Major PA event with 
Flotilla 10-01 in the lead.  Date for this event is Saturday November 26 
commencing with Trailer set up at 0900.  Location Wrightsville Beach Town 
Center. 

4. Flotilla 10-01 pursuing RBS Partners for Special Recognition (Flotilla 
Commander Framed Recognition/Appreciation and Flotilla Challenge Coin).  
5-7 Partners will be recognized for their support regarding: NSBW, PE 
Classes, VE’s, and Program Visitation.  These Partners will be submitted for 
Approval at Flotilla Meeting October 18. 

5. Preparing and building Plans for National Safe Boating Week in 2017.  NSBW 
will commence Friday May 19, 2017. 

 
Year to Date Recap: 

1. 2016 National Safe Boating Week (NSBW) was huge success throughout 
Division 10.  All Flotilla’s dialed up their efforts through a developed PA Plan.  
Flotilla 10-01 took a giant Leap forward with Media Exposure, VE’s, and PE.  
PV efforts truly raised Public Awareness. 

2. Auxiliary PA Specialist 3 currently being pursued by 3 PA Officers in Div 10 
(Nick Giachino, Steve Morris, and Glenn McVicker).  This is an 
accomplishment that requires successful testing, commitment, and BQS 
activity. 

3. Division 10 Coastie Useage continues to build especially in supporting PA 
efforts of Flotilla’s 10-01, 10-06.  Other Flotilla’s are encouraged to utilize 
Coastie throughout Division 10 especially because it is easy to Access; being 
locally housed at USCG Station Wrightsville Beach. 

4. Media Contacts throughout Division 10 has been dialed up significantly 
especially through efforts of Flotilla’s 10-01 and 10-05. 


